Hooksett Sewer Commission
Graves Engineering
February 18, 2011
10:00 AM

Present were: Chairman Sidney Baines, Commissioner Roger Bergeron, Superintendent Bruce
Kudrick, and Don Graves

This meeting was called to discuss the treatment plant flow process hydraulics. Those present also
reviewed the Industrial Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan prepared by Graves Engineering,
and the inspection and requirements for it.

No decisions were made.

Respectfully Submitted

Commission Roger Bergeron
Acting Clerk



